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Veterans Parkway Down to One Lane in Both Directions After Dump Truck Hits Overpass  

  

Chatham County, GA (August 3, 2021)— Veterans Parkway is down to one lane in both 

directions after a dump truck hit the overpass around 1:00 p.m. today. 

The dump truck was traveling northbound on Veterans Parkway when it struck the overpass. The 

driver was seriously injured, so the Georgia State Patrol has been called in to investigate the 

crash. Veterans Parkway is down to one lane both northbound and southbound. 

The Chatham County Police Department also requested crews to inspect the overpass to make 

sure there were no structural issues as a result of the crash. Investigators have already inspected 

the overpass and have determined that it does not need to be closed to traffic. 

Motorists should expect delays while the accident scene is cleared. 

Inquiries about additional information regarding the accident should be directed to the Georgia 

State Patrol. 
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